
Junior Warden’s Report 
 
This will probably be the shortest report; and that should be good news.  Good news 
because last year we didn’t have a lot of expenses for maintenance.  We even underspent 
the budget!  However just like our own homes, our church home had a few projects to 
complete.  The pool needed a new motor which we replaced.  The beautiful mosaic 
entrance archway was also completed along with the landscaping.  The parking lot was 
expanded with the Deacon Steven Memorial fund; and the church hall had new beautiful, 
handcrafted cabinets installed; graciously donated by N. Nancy Hall.   

In addition to these projects were the Paschal and Nativity clean ups as well as the weekly 
cleaning of the church and hall.  Thank you to all of those who clean; to those who helped 
with the archway, mosaics, and landscaping; the parking lot; those brave men who took on 
the roof; who clean the outside, mow the lawn and blow all the leaves away.  Thank all of 
you for your time, effort, and donations so that we can keep Christ the Savior Orthodox 
Church clean and updated.   I must thank Don Rowe for his leadership in taking us through 
a few rough years of unexpected repairs to get us where our church is today.  And most of 
all, thanks to God for the talents with which he has blessed us. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryl Kokkinos  
Jr. Warden 
 


